
April 28, 2023 

 

City of Atlanta 

Mayor’s Office of Sustainability and Resilience 

55 Trinity Ave SW 

Atlanta, GA 30303 

Attention: Ms. Chandra Farley 

 

Subject: Letter of Support – Charging and Fueling Infrastructure Grant  

 

Dear Ms. Farley: 

 

It is with great pleasure that the Fulton County Board of Commissioners supports the City of Atlanta’s 

Charging and Fueling Infrastructure grant application. This charging infrastructure will facilitate public 

access to EV charging stations and accelerate the adoption of zero emission vehicles in Fulton County. In 

addition to reducing greenhouse gas and vehicle related emissions, the funding will target low-income, 

disadvantaged, and underserved communities. 

 

Fulton County is already committed to increasing public access to EV charging stations. In 2019 the 

Fulton County Board of Commissioners adopted a Sustainability Plan, and in February 2022 the Board 

updated the plan with more aggressive sustainability and resilience goals. The updated plan calls for the 

installation of charging stations at all viable County facilities. In October 2022, the Board went a step 

further and issued a resolution that all County facilities should have charging stations, where feasible. 

Fulton County looks forward to working with the City of Atlanta to facilitate public access to EV charging 

stations. The County’s Department of Real Estate and Asset Management (DREAM) will collaborate with 

the City to determine which County locations can host charging stations funded by the grant. For any 

questions regarding this grant, please contact DREAM’s Energy and Sustainability Manager at 404-536-

1310 or Jessica.Lavender@fultoncountyga.gov.    

 

 

Sincerely,  

mailto:Jessica.Lavender@fultoncountyga.gov

